[Redacted]

Subject: FW: Launch of Economic Recovery Group report

From: Lloyd E (Elizabeth)

Sent: 14 June 2020 10:02

To: [Benny Higgins - email address redacted]
Cc: Wilson (David)

Subject: Launch of Economic Recovery Group report
Dear Benny

| hope you are well. FM has asked if you would be interested in launching the report of the
Economic Recovery Group at one of the SG’s daily media briefings.

| understand you expect to conclude your work around the 22" or 23 June — is that
correct? Both dates would be possibilities if you wished to join the media briefing.

| would provisionally expect a format where the FM would make brief remarks on the daily
statistics, any key issues requiring addressed that day, and some of our existing economic actions
to set the scene for the focus on recovery, before turning to you for a short statement to launch
the report.

If you would welcome that opportunity, our communications team can liaise with your secretariat
to finalise arrangements and dates.

Best wishes
Liz

Elizabeth Lloyd
[REDACTED]
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